
Chapter 2

Article I- Town Meetings

Section 2-101 Call of Town Meeting

Section 2-102

Each town meeting shall be called by a warrant. The warrant
shall be signed by a majority of the Selectmen, except as
follows:

A. First Town Meeting. The first Town Meeting shall be called
in the manner provided in the act of incorporation.

B. Majority of Selectmen. If, for any reason, a majority of
the Selectmen do not remain in office, a majority of those
remaining may call a town meeting.

C. Petition of Three (3) Voters; If No Selectmen. When a town,
once organized, is without Selectmen, a meeting may be called
by a Notary Public in the county on the written petition of
any three (3) voters.

D. Petition By Voters, If Selectmen Refuse. If the Selectmen
unreasonably refuse to call a town meeting, it may be.called
by a Notary Public in the county on the written petition of
the number of voters equal to at least ten percent (10%) of
the number of votes cast in the Town at the last guberna-
torial election, but in no case less than ten (10).

Warrant

The warrant for calling any Town Meeting shall meet the follow-
ing requirements:

A. Time and Place. It shall specify the time and place of the
meeting.

B. Business To Be Acted Upon. It shall state in distinct arti-
cles the business to be acted upon at the meeting, and no
other business may be acted upon.

C. Notification. It shal1 be directed to a town constable, or
to any resident by name, ordering him to notify all voters
to assemble at the time and place appointed.

D. Attested Copy Posted. An attested copy shall be posted by
the person to whom it is directed in some conspicuous, pub-
lic place in the Town at least seven (7) days before the
meeting, unless the Town has adopted a different method of
notification.






